Dear Susan

Please accept my apologies | have a meeting with someone re -Kellys Meadow.

My report is as follows.

1. One council moves on albeit very slowly.

2.KM Work has started and will finish around mid-August.

I am convinced this is the very best deal we will get as we have at least some control whereas we
would have nothing.

Please wish everyone a Happy New Year

Regards

Clive.
Sent from my iPhone



DEPDEN PARISH COUNCIL

BUDGET PROPOSAL 20119/20

2018/19 2019/20

Estimate
75.00 Hall Hire 75.00
291.00 Insurance 300.00
50.00 Postage, Stationery etc 60.00
1449.00 Clerk's Salary 1500.00
136.00 SALC Subs 138.00
175.00 Grass Cutting 175.00
135.00 Graveyard Maintenance 135.00
0.00 Training 50.00
50.00 Website 50.00
150.00 Clerk's Home Facilities 150.00
168.00 Purchase of Lockable Cabinet 0.00
35.00 Data Protection - ICO Fee 35.00
0.00 Parish Council Election 25.00
£2,714.00 Totals £2,693.00
Precept (total received) £2,700.00

Estimated bank balance at 31 March 2019 is £4300 (Approx. £1600 more than the total Precept)



